THE DIRECTOR OF CEMTRAL INTELLIGENCE

e
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WASHINGTON, D. C. 20505 | (0 O

MEMORANDUM FOR: The Secretary of Defense
. Administrator, National Aeronautlcs and
Space Administration

FROM

e

George Bush

SUBJECT : Joint NASA/DoD Review of Shuttle Program

1. The Director of the Office of Management and Budget
has called my attention to the joint NASA/DoD review of the
shuttle program and has asked that the Committee on Foreign
Intelligence participate in the review and, further, that the
CFI views be incorporated in the on~going study.

2. We are prepared to work closely with your staffs in
this review and have assigned a representative of the Intelli~
gence Community Staff to sit with the joint study working

- group. As the study matures, the CFI is prepared to review
the program and to make its recommendations for incorporation
in the study findings.

George Bush

cc: Deputy Assistant to the
President for National
Security Affairs
Vﬁeputy Secretary of Defense
Director, OMB
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